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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF NICARAGUA REQUESTING THAT THE OAS ELECTORAL OBSERVATION MISSION REPORT TO THE PERMANENT COUNCIL ON THE PRE-ELECTION CONDITIONS IT HAS FOUND IN NICARAGUA PRIOR TO THE GENERAL ELECTIONS OF NOVEMBER 5, 2006
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PERMANENT  COUNCIL

 


Permanent Mission of Nicaragua to the Organization of American States 
Washington, D.C. 
Washington, D.C., July 26, 2006
Excellency:

I have the honor to address Your Excellency to request, on behalf of my government, that the Permanent Council of the Organization present a report on the pre-election conditions that the Electoral Observation Mission, headed by Mr. Gustavo Fernández, has found in Nicaragua during the period prior to the general elections, scheduled for November 5, 2006. 

As you know, my government has demonstrated an interest in areas critical to the holding of a legitimate and transparent electoral process, such as; 
· The legitimacy, impartiality, and efficiency of the Electoral Authority;
· Universal access for all Nicaraguan citizens to the electoral process;
· Accuracy of the voter registration list;
· Results of the process for verifying citizens on the voter registration list;
· Status of the procedures for issuing and distributing identity cards;
· Timely resolution of discrepancies concerning enforcement of the Electoral Law, especially with regard to its Articles 41 and 106; 
· Means of conducting the quick count after the polls have closed;
· Procedures for transmitting the electoral results on election day;
· Procedures for resolving conflicts at the ballot receiving boards; and
· External interference in the electoral process.

In the interests of holding a legitimate and transparent electoral process, my country would like the report requested to include the findings of the Electoral Observation Mission on these matters and on any others that the Secretary General and the Head of Mission consider it appropriate to raise. 

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration. 

José Luis Velásques

Ambassador, Permanent Representative


His Excellency
José Miguel Insulza
Secretary General
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